
Date: 2025-07-30
First Name: Omar
Last Name: Buhidma
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Richardson
State: Tx
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I currently live in the 32nd
congressional district, which has
included sections of Dallas,
Richardson, South Plano,west
Garland, west Mesquite, north Balch
Springs and north Carrollton - all
urban areas with shared
transportation and infrastructure
needs, shared communities and
community resources, and similar
demographics.  In short, this
district has always represented a
natural neighborhood of people in a
shared community.

The current proposed redistricting
would leave me in the 32nd
congressional district; but make my
urban area of Richardson (a diverse
but tight knit community composed of
a alight majority of White
Americans, living in brothership
with roughly equal sized groups
composed of Black Americans and the
majority of Dallas County's Chinese,
Vietnamese, Korean, Egyptian,
Libyan, Iraqi, Syrian, Jordanian,
Yemeni, Moroccan, Bangladeshi and
Indian immigrants) one half of a
Frankenstein's monster of a district
in which the other half is the city
of Rowlett.  Our current per-capita
income is $29k with a median income
of $73k.  Richardson is a telecomm



and IT powerhouse with lots of good
jobs.  Rowlett is an upscale, real
estate haven built around a planned
resort community.  Driving from
Richardson to Rowlett can take an
hour in rush hour traffic.  We are
separated by a body of water, a
radically different community
makeup, a different economy, a
massive body of fresh water, and a 2
lane bridge that is routinely
clogged with traffic.  We share no
infrastructure, no economy, and very
little culture.

I can see only one reason you would
group us together - your own
corruption.  Financial corruption,
political corruption, and rank
racism.

Leave our district be, you monsters




